
 
 
 
 

29th May, 2020 
 
 

HENNY PENNY HATCHINGS 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 
During weeks 3 and 4 of Term 3 we have booked Henny Penny Hatchings for 
Kindergarten. The chicken hatching program will be an excellent opportunity for 
students to observe growth and change in living things. This experience will be 
directly linked to our Geography and Science Units. 

 
The chickens will arrive at school on Monday 3rd August 2020. 

 
The cost of this activity is $15.00 per student and payment is due by Friday, 
19th June, 2020. 

 
Please return the attached consent form to the office and make your payment 
no later than Friday, 19th June, 2020. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Katrina Sexton Nick Thomson 
Assistant Principal – ES1 Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Event / activity: HENNY PENNY HATCHINGS 
 
When: Monday 3rd August, 2020 

 
Location: Kindergarten Classrooms 

 
Details: All students from Kindergarten will take part in this 

incursion. 
 
Cost: $15.00. If paying online, please enter ‘Henny Penny’ in 

the payment description under Excursions. 
 
Final Date for Payment: Friday 19th June, 2020. 

 
Please do not tear consent form. 

 
 
 
I consent to my child  of 
class  participating in all aspects of the school excursion activity as 
listed above. I understand that all school activities are fully teacher supervised 
and that any travel to and from venues will be conducted according to DoE 
safety procedures in the best interests of students. 

 
I understand that any payment relating to this school activity must be made 
before the due date or my child will not be able to participate. 

 
 
 
Signed:  Date:    

Parent/Caregiver 
 
 
I have made an online payment. My receipt no. is  Date   

 
 

Please return this complete consent form to the Classroom Teacher no later than Friday 19th June, 2020. 
Henny Penny Hatchings 


